
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MIB 

19 July 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Michael Sehgal one of our uniform suppliers has asked us to remind parents to order any uniform requirements by the 

31 July 2021 deadline to avoid possible shortages and delays. The flyer link attached includes further information for 

parents in this regard. 

https://mailchi.mp/0ff992b37074/parents-just-12-days-left-to-order-uniform-4644554 

Michael Sehgal remain committed to delivering uniforms promptly, smoothly and safely to all our parent/carers. 

Kind Regards 
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